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I have been a notary for 30 years, first in Arizona and then Colorado.  Arizona has had
these rules in place since day one along with asking the notary to carry a bond.

I have always felt that the Colorado notary rules were too easy and needed to be tightened
up.  Having been a paralegal for many many years I have seen notaries sued over issues,
especially with real estate, and I feel any new rules to tighten up and formalize this service
are for the betterment of everyone.

I agree with your draft rules.

Thank you,

-- 

Kind Regards/Mit freundlichen grϋßen,

Karin C. Bailey

Karin C. Bailey
Executive Administrator
Overland Conveyor Co., Inc.
1536 Cole Blvd, Bldg. 4, Suite 150
Lakewood, CO 80401
303-954-4611 - direct line
FAX: 303-217-5208
bailey@overlandconveyor.com
www.overlandconveyor.com

Make it a great day!
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